

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 20th November

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Lining Up

Despite numerous requests there is still some confusion when lining up in the morning. Once again may I ask, particularly with the younger years, that parents and carers stand back from the line to allow the staff to clearly see the children in their class. The children are very good at lining up and do so without assistance after break and lunch. Thank you.

Raffle Prizes

If you have any suitable items that we can use in raffles please could you donate them to school. This assists us greatly when covering the cost of Christmas and the plays and events the children are involved in.

Silver Trail

Over the next few weeks we are beginning our Silver Trail fundraiser. If possible please send in any spare coins, particularly 5ps, as each class competes to make the longest line of silver coins.

Own Clothes

Thank you as ever for your tremendous support today when donating jars for the Christmas fair. Once again next Friday the children can wear non uniform in exchange for chocolate for the tombola. In addition we still need volunteers for the fair; please speak to one our parents, Jackie Corps, John Moley, and Heidi Allen or complete the slip below.

Thank you so much for your continued support and apologies for all the begging and favours. Without your assistance we would not be able to do so much good for our children.

Name:	/Carer of:		
I can help at the Christmas Fair			
M Mountcastle			
Yours sincerely			





